
FARFISH UPDATE
What has happened during the last 6 months







What have we done the last 6 months?

▪ D4.3: MPs are being developed for each CS.  Once approved, they will revert 
back to the LDAC and seek input from stakeholders to implement/revise OTs 
for second loop of the iterative process. 

▪ D7.5: A diploma programme was launched at the annual meeting in June, 
titled “Marine management and Innovation”.

▪ D2.5: Report on the evaluation of current stock assessment models used in 
the Case Study Areas.

▪ Annual meeting  + Mauritania/Senegal CS meeting in Las Palmas.

▪ ICES WKSCINDI workshop on Science-Industry initiatives.

▪ High Seas workshop “Bringing Fisheries Sustainability into the High Seas: the 
Case of the Atlantic South West”   -> INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE



▪ D 2.6.- Report on biological and ecological data in FFDB pilot

▪ Soon to start a self-sampling programme in Mauritania to identify black hake 
species proportion.

▪ Poster presentation at the WMMC Barcelona, on ORPAGU’s work and 
communication gaps in data flow + incentives workshop.

▪ Preliminary contact with stakeholders on MR1 results.

▪ Attending Case Study Leader meeting in Marrakesh.

Current ongoing work
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